
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Early Start Families, 
 
We have a field trip to BALL FACTORY on May 15th, 2018. We leave promptly at 9:00am Please arrive at 8:55am. We will return to MES 

by 1:00pm. Please pick up at the south doors. Students will need to bring a paper bag lunch that is NUT FREE. Please pack items that 
can be thrown away when the child is finish and there will be no place to hold remaining items. STUDENTS MUST WEAR SOCKS TO 

ENTER! Both classes will attend at the same time. If anyone has any questions, please let me know. 
 

We will be having an end of the year celebration! It will be held on Wednesday, May 30th.  AM class will be from 
10-11:15am and PM class will be from 1:30-2:45pm. Students should arrive at their normal class hours. We will be handing 
out certificates, singing songs, and having fun! We do ask each family to limit their guest count to five people per 
preschool student, due to space. A formal invitation has been sent home in April. The guest list needs to be returned by 
May 15th, 2018. If you have any questions, please let me know.  

 
The last day of school is June 1st. On the last day, the students will be participating in the MES End of the Year Carnival.  
This is a fun day for the students to enjoy face painting, bounce house, carnival games, and treats. In order to make this 

day successful – Parent Volunteers are critical. More information will be sent home later. Please consider helping out and 
volunteering for this special day. 

Please dress comfortable and wear gym shoes. More information about the Carnival will follow.  
 

We will have covered all of the letters of the alphabet. Please practice with your child their letter recognition and letter 
sounds. This is an important Kindergarten readiness skill. Also, we are currently working on numbers 1-20 with the 

students. Please continue reinforcing your child’s academics at home as well. 
 

Just a reminder: all students need close toed shoes for the playground. 
NO flip flops.  

 
All early start students who are currently enrolled will have a spot pre-slotted for next year. Please see the MES office to 
complete updated paperwork/fees for students returning next year ASAP. This ensure your child has a spot held for next 

year.  
 

I have loved being your child’s teacher this year! I can’t believe it is already coming to an end. I hope your child enjoyed it 
as much as I have. Please feel free to keep in touch over the summer I do check my emails periodically.  

Jungle News 

Thank you for reading and have a great weekend.  
Early Start Team: Ms. Katie (Teacher), Ms. Gina (Classroom Para), Ms. Emmaleigh (SW), Ms. 

Trish (OT), and Ms. Heather (Speech Pathologist) 
 

Early Start Newsletter 
1.  

 
Studies 

 May 2018 
Mrs. Katie/Mrs. Emily and Mrs. Gina 

2017-2018 School Year 
 

Balls 
End of the Year Celebration 

 

 

Staff Appreciation Week 
Monday May 7th - Friday May 11th  

Monday- Wear Yellow for Bus Drivers  Tuesday- Wear Orange for Building Aides and Custodians 
Wednesday- Wear Blue for Admin and Office Staff Thursday- Wear Red for the Teachers 

Friday- Wear Green for Lunch Staff 



 

Behavior Chart Colors 
 

King of the jungle 
Flying high 

Ready to learn 
Slow down 

Contact home 

Teacher 
Institute 

Day  

  

Staff Appreciation Week 

Half Day-PM 
PM class will 
attend 9:00-

11:30am. 
NO SCHOOL AM 

Ball Factory 
Field Trip 
9:00-1:00pm 

Pack a lunch for 
your child and 

wear socks 

No School 

 

Celebration! 
AM 10-11:15am 
PM 1:30-2:45pm 
Students should 
arrive at normal 
scheduled class 

time. 

MES 
“Carnival” 

 
Last day 
of school! 


